

ALL SAINTS TURF PROJECT 2023

Dear Inter CT Families,

As we all look forward to the spring season, the club is also excited to officially break ground on the Turf Field Project at All Saints. This is an exciting time for our club as we take the next step in providing the highest possible level of youth soccer training in Fairfield County. As the club now has a 10 year lease on the All Saints facility and holds an option for 10 additional years, this improvement will benefit us all by providing a high quality playing surface and a centralized training location that will enable all players to develop and perform at their best. It will also give alumni a home base to stay connected to the club year after year.

Projects such as this are big and require support from our families. For those that have had the opportunity to spend time with Marty, Leon, and the rest of the coaching staff, you have seen their dedication to our children and their passion about the future of the club. Supporting the Turf Project is our opportunity to give back and show our appreciation for their efforts.

The overall cost of the project is estimated at \$1,800,000 and work has already begun! We completed Phase 1 of our fundraising goal late last year to fund the engineering cost. Our goal for Phase 2 is to raise 20% of the total cost while Inter will finance the remaining 80%. This will allow the club to build 2 turf fields (11v11, 9v9, and with an embedded 7v7) and make a long-term investment that benefits all age groups.



A group of parents have formed a committee to help organize the fundraising efforts for the club. We understand that being a youth athlete is costly and additional monetary asks may feel like a burden. However, we have come up with some ways in which you can help to see this project through. Any level of support is so greatly appreciated and gets us closer to providing our kids with this amazing opportunity.

Please see below the different ways to support this project. Thank you in advance!

Sincerely,

Kerry Crossen- parent of 2007, 2008 & 2013 Inter players Amanda Kuster - parent of 2007 Inter player Anat Solomon - parent of 2007 Inter player Kimberly Swabsin - parent of 2010 Inter player

WAYS TO SUPPORT THE TURF PROJECT

Direct Donation of Any Amount

The simplest and most direct way you can help us is through a monetary contribution.

Give a tax-deductible gift today via Football For All:

https://football4all.net/welcome/

Gift Recognition Levels (for donations through April 8th)

Booster Club - \$100-\$299

• Gift of Inter CT tote bag

Friends of Inter CT - \$300-\$499

• One limited edition CLIQ chair branded with the Inter logo on the carrying case. This is a water bottle size chair that weighs only 3.5 lbs- show your club spirit on the sidelines!

Supporters of Inter CT - \$500-\$999

• Two limited edition CLIQ chairs branded with the Inter logo on the carrying case.

MVP Club - \$1,000+

• Surf & Turf basket- gear for the field OR the beach! Basket includes CLIQ chairs, sweatshirt blanket, collapsible cooler, and more!

*Please note, all gifts will be delivered to all donors at the same time, so you will not receive it immediately upon donation.

Donate Here:

https://football4all.net/welcome/



COMPACT AND LIGHTWEIGHT FOLDABLE CHAIR



Team Fundraising

We are hoping that each team will consider raising \$1,000 through independent efforts. This will give the players an opportunity to directly contribute to the project, with the benefit of team bonding, pride for their club and fun. Funds can be raised in a variety of ways, and we are happy to help you brainstorm some ideas. Some initial thoughts are:

- Car wash
- Bake Sale
- On field advertisement

Sponsorships Opportunities

If you're interested in developing a partnership between Inter CT and your company, we welcome sponsors for our jerseys, field signage, naming rights, website, etc. https://www.interctfc.com/sponsorship for more informationand pricing, or reach out to leon@interctfc.com.

FOR ANY QUESTIONS, IDEAS OR TO CONTACT THE PARENT TURF FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE DIRECTLY, PLEASE EMAIL INTERTURFFUNDRAISING@GMAIL.COM

Preliminary work already started as of January 2023, turfing timeline is May - August 2023



